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MEDIA RELEASE  
   

THE STTA ADDS NEW TOURNAMENT : DR LEE BEE WAH CUP – STTA 
TABLE TENNIS CHAMPIONSHIP 2013 TO THE CALENDAR   
   
STTA and Nee Soon South Community Club Management Committee will jointly organise the Dr Lee Bee 
Wah Cup – STTA Table Tennis Championships 2013 from 18 November -22 November 2013 & 25 
November – 28 November 2013 at the Nee Soon South Community Club Multi-purpose Hall.  This 
tournament will replace CSC – STTA Table Tennis Tournament in STTA’s yearly calendar.   
 
The Dr Lee Bee Wah Cup – STTA Table Tennis Championships 2013 will have 10 categories, and they are 
as follow: 
 

- Men’s Singles 
- Women’s Singles 
- Boys’ Under 9 
- Girls’ Under 9  
- Boys’ Under 12 
- Girls” Under 12 
- Boys’ Under 15 
- Girls” Under 15 
- Boys’ Under 18 
- Girls” Under 18 

 
The 9 days long tournament is considered to be one of the most exciting events in the local sports 
fraternity.   Registration for the tournament will start on 5 August 2013 and end on 16 September 2013.  For 
more details or to download the registration form, please visit Nee Soon South website at 
www.neesoonsouth.org.sg or  STTA website at www.stta.org.sg. Submission of registration forms can be 
done at STTA, 297C Toa Payoh Lorong 6 or Nee Soon South Community Club, 30 Yishun Street 81. 

 
STTA Corporate Sponsors:  
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